
 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

Ministerial sign off for tax impact and information notes 

I can confirm that Treasury Ministers have read the tax impact and 

information notes published on 12 November 2020 and are satisfied 

that, given the available evidence, each represents a reasonable view of 

the likely costs, benefits and impacts of the measures. 

 

Rt Hon Jesse Norman MP 
Financial Secretary to the Treasury 
 


